
 
 

 

 

          January 30, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is in recognition of Azmine Toushik Wasi’s participation in the 2025 AI Winter School, hosted 

by the Center for the Fundamental Physics of the Universe, Brown University Department of Physics.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

Richard Gaitskell  

Hazard Professor of Physics 

Director of the Center for the Fundamental Physics of the Universe,  Brown University 

 

 

 

 


